
Hello, I support the existing zoning for the above-mentioned parcel. I would like to see additional 
opportunities for home ownership in Missoula. The proposed zoning change would allow for a 
very large number of units that, in my opinion would benefit the interests of developers and 
landowners, rather than residents. 
 
I don't believe adequate traffic studies have been carried out that would evaluate the possible 
impact of hundreds more vehicles at full build-out if the rezone is approved. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Adam Johnson 
Missoula, MT 


